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 Action Items In-progress/Pending:  

 
 Announcements:  

 
SCCR’s Online Orientation Training 

On October 21, 2016, the Section for Child Care Regulation rolled out two online orientation 

trainings, one for family child care home providers and one for group child care home providers 

and child care center owners.  These trainings were designed for prospective applicants who are 

interested in operating a licensed child care facility.  The one hour trainings provide: 

 information about when a license is required,  

 an overview of the licensing process, and 

 resources for child care providers. 

 

Once an individual has completed the on-line training, they are directed to a screen to request a 

child care application, if they are interested.  SCCR’s Central Office receives the requests and 

sends the applications, as requested. 

 

The online orientation trainings are available on SCCR’s website and can be accesses at  

http://health.mo.gov/safety/childcare/licensed.php  
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